
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Siena, 14 June 2021 – Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena (the "Bank") informs that it has given a 

mandate to its lawyers to file a complaint against unknown persons in relation to the news spread 

on the market which led to a significant alteration in the price of Tier 2 bonds. 

 

 

 

 

This press release is available on www.gruppomps.it 
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